
12/13/2016  Phone Log‐ RO2981  Red Hanger Kleaners, 6235‐6239 College Ave., Oakland 

Duration: Approximately 10 minutes 

Received a phone call from Jonathon Redding regarding possible conference call today.  I checked the 
calendar and noted that Dilan had not responded to call e-vite, though she had just returned to the office 
after being out ill for several days.  Mr. Redding wished to discuss a path forward.  I asked him to send out 
an email requesting a conference call- making sure to include Dilan on the request.  I reviewed my calendar 
with Mr. Redding, indicating I would be out for the Christmas holidays.    

I verified I had sent out a meeting e-vite for January 5th, 2017.  Following our phone conversation I checked 
the responses to my e-vite and noted Mr. Redding was the only respondent.   

As we discussed the case, Mr. Redding indicated he has a 3 page proposal for additional work.  I told him 
he should send it to me send for review and comment.  Mr. Redding said the vapor extraction system is 
depressurizing the subslab, a good thing, but the system is sucking water, trips out, and it is not removing 
contaminant mass. 

 

Keith Nowell 


